OLD BEND NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Board meeting MINUTES March 4, 2021

Board members present: Jodell Born, Mark Weers, Travis Abele, Richard Ross, Chris
Friess. Guests: Karen Harding, Councilor Melanie Kebler

4.

Introduction, comments from and requests to Councilor Kebler. 30 mins

1.

Introductions: Councilor Kebler talked about council goals and their guiding document.
The board went around voicing their concerns. A basic concern among most of the board
was the homeless population. Providing basic services like trash and bathrooms. Streets,
transportation, sidewalks and paths were also of concern. Traffic subcommittee updates
from Traffic and safety subcommittee. See Draft council goals agenda notice. See Traffic
safety team agenda. Richard. 10 mins

Parking district update: Travis noted that all signage is up. Warnings have been given,
and ticketing started in February. A survey will be going out later to see if the East end of
our neighborhood wants to participate and how it is going overall. There was discussion
about more 2 hour parking.

Traffic safety committee: Richard reported that a committee has been formed for traffic
safety in our neighborhood. It consists of Will Warren, Jayson Bowerman, Jeff
Rudehouse, Nunzie Gould, Richard Ross and John Fisher. Top priorities: 1. Sisemore- a
walkway is coming. Amity school is getting a better crosswalk as well. 2. Colorado
corridor- there is a proposal to restrict parking by intersections like Sisemore. 3.
Riverfront st. trail. We will be asked soon where we want a speed tracker- most likely
Arizona, Bond, and Broadway. We have until mid April to decide.

The board voted to have Karen Harding join the board. It was approved by all.

Adjourn. Next meeting April 1, 6:30pm via ZOOM



